
     

— Regular Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th: 7:30 am 

W (school) 8:30 am 

F (St. Vincent): 10:15 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and 

other times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon, 

except when a funeral is scheduled 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Tuesday-Thursday 

8:00 a.m.-noon  

Closed Monday & Friday 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

June 14, 2020 – The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

Mon.,  June 15, 2020 

8:00 a.m.   Mary Venvertloh+ 

        at St. Anthony 

Tues., June 16,  2020 

8:00 a.m.   Joyce Taute+  

                           at St. Anthony 

Wed., June 17, 2020   

8:00 a.m.  Patricia Dieker+ 

                                  at St. Anthony 

Thurs., June 18, 2020 

8:00 a.m.   Clyde & Edith Akins+ 

               at St. Anthony 

Fri., June 19, 2020 

8:00 a.m.  Randy Brinkman+ 

              St. Anthony 

Sat., June 20, 2020 

4:00 p.m.  Kenneth Geschwander+ 

                                St. Dominic 

6:30 p.m.     Parish Intentions 

            St. Anthony 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sun.,  June 21,  2020 

 8:00 a.m.  Bob Nytes+ 

            St. Anthony 

10:30 a.m. William Hays+ 

                                St. Dominic  

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan:                            (written 10-June-2020) 

  Our first and, by time you read this, our second week-
end of resumed Sunday Masses are now complete.  I 
am expecting to receive word that, as the State of Illinois 
proceeds  at the end of June to “Phase IV” of its five-
phase plan for re-opening following the coronavirus cri-
sis, that we will be receiving additional directives on how 
to handle public Masses and other gatherings.  Thank 
you for your patience and understanding during this peri-
od of transition.  It is certainly not an optimal situation, 
but we are doing our best to minimize the confusion and 
wrinkles that may occur, to properly implement orders 
coming from civil and church authorities, and then com-

municate to you, our parishioners effectively.  Please continue to keep informed of 
events by social media and our parish web page.  Also, please try to spread news to 
those who are less inclined to use these high-tech means of communication, so that the 
word spreads as far and wide as possible for any changes that may take place. 

  We sent a notice home this week about Confirmation and First 
Communion classes.  We are hoping to have the third… er… fourth 
grade First Communion and Confirmations on the weekend of July 
25 and 26.  Then our older confirmandi on August 1st and 2nd.  I 
have been delegated to celebrate Confirmation on behalf of Bishop 
Paprocki due to the unusual circumstances with which we have 
been dealing.  If there are issues regarding the suitability of this 
date, or if there are confirmands who would like to defer until a time 
when Bishop Paprocki can celebrate this sacrament in person, 
please contact the parish office as soon as possible so that we can 
make alternate arrangements. 

   This week’s Solemnity of the Body and Blood of 
Christ is an after-echo of the celebration of Holy 
Thursday.  Indeed, the true date of Corpus Christi 
is the Thursday after Trinity Sunday, but in almost 
the entire world outside of Rome, the Solemnity is 
transferred to the following Sunday… today.  Simi-
larly, the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, 
which is celebrated this coming Friday, is meant to 
be an after-echo of the sacrifice of Good Friday, 
projected out into this time after the Easter Season 
has completed.  Why does the Church have these 
feasts separate from the Easter celebration?  Is 
not the fullest understanding of the Eucharist and 
the Sacred Heart of Jesus understood in the con-
text of the drama of Holy Week?  Of course it is.  
But, I think the wisdom of the Church is that we 
have these celebrations in the midst of trying to 
“return to normal” after fifty days of singing 
“Alleluia” during the Easter Season.  Indeed, this 

year, as most of the faithful were unable to attend Mass during Holy Week and Easter, 
this is a different kind of observance where things are “returning to normal”.  Hopefully 
in the involuntary “Eucharistic Fast” of ten weeks, there is a realization on part of the 
faithful of how central Holy Communion is to the life of faith.  Hopefully there is a renais-
sance in the importance of sacred worship with the gathered community each Sunday.  
I pray that the protection afforded our community by the providence of a merciful God, 
who indeed dwells among us, may continue to keep our parishioners and their families 
safe from disease and harm.  O Sacrament Most Holy! O Sacrament Divine! All praise 
and all thanksgiving be every moment Thine! 
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St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

                                               Teacher Feature — Miss Hope Glidewell  

Miss Hope Glidewell just finished her first year of teaching at St. Dominic School as the 7th grade homeroom 

teacher and 6th, 7th and 8th grade Language Arts Teacher. As she reflected on her first school year, Miss Glidewell  

realized how much she enjoyed her teaching experiences with a wonderful class of 20 students while helping them 

learn. After coming from her student teaching experience in 2nd grade, Miss Glidewell found the opportunity to 

teach middle school students to be very fascinating and extremely rewarding. She was very successful in building 

rapport with the students in her 7th grade class while engaging them with their interests. Her favorite faith for-

mation teaching experience was during Catholic Schools Week when she planned and prepared the experiences 

for 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th graders on Vocation Day. Miss Glidewell  appreciated the conversations before Vocation 

Day that prepared the students for the experiences with the Catholic priests and nun, married couples, and single 

young adults. On Vocation Day, she was excited to see how the students interacted with our guests and genuinely 

started thinking about what they may be called to do for their Catholic vocation in the future. As Miss Glidewell con-

tinues her career as a St. Dominic School teacher, she is looking forward to watching her first class move into their 

role as 8th grade servant leaders and future QND students.     
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish,  Military Members and their families,   Albert Hu-

ber  Barbara Boone  Neva Nelson  Mike Hildebrand  Tanner Scranton  Florence Griesbaum   Susan Bauer   Jackie Schieferdecker  Marjo-

rie Benz  Tony Engels    Paul Obert  Kathy Neuser Sandy Brinkman  Cathy Watson  Kay Ortbals  Ed Terstriep  

 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2020:  Margie Niekamp   Betty Lentz   Clarence Genenbacher 

 
Monday, June 15  
 Parish Office closed  
 
Tuesday, June 16 
8:00 a.m. - noon Parish Office open  
 
Wednesday, June 17 
8:00 a.m. - noon Parish Office open  
 
Thursday, June 18  
8:00 a.m. - noon Parish Office open  
 
Friday, June 19 Parish Office Closed 
 
Saturday, June 20  
4:00 p.m. Mass at St. Dominic 
6:30 p.m. Mass at St. Anthony 
 
Sunday, June 21 
8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Anthony 
10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Dominic  
  
   
 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 49 June 7 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection           $      67.01  $26,579.84 

Weekly Envelopes   $ 9,535.00              $528,765.38 

Electronic Deposits        $ 0.00      $37,050.00  

Totals   $ 9,601.01  $592,394.22 

Budget Goal  $13,000.00       $637,000.00 

Difference ($- 3,398.99) ($ -44,605.78)  

 

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

ANNUAL CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL 2019-20 

Assessment (FY 2019-20): $83,866.00 
(down 5.8%!)  

Pledged as of Jan. 29, 2020 $26,034.98 

Residual (due June 30, 2020) $57,831.02 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Balance owed to diocese: 

from before July 1, 2018 
$0.00 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2018-19: 

(ACSA due June 30, 2019) 
$51,396.24 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  

 
Saturday, 4:00 PM 

St. Dominic 

Saturday, 6:30 PM  

St. Anthony 

 Sunday, 8:00 AM 

St. Anthony 

Sunday, 10:30 AM 

St. Dominic 

Key Minister/

Sacristan 
    

Lector Bill Anderson Pat Holbrook Jim Obert Pete Pohlman 

Usher     

Servers     

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
    

Rosary     

Counters: June 22, 2020:   Dennis Hildebrand   Mary Courty 

                                                           Michelle Ehrhardt 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat-Sun, June 20 & 21, 2020 
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 June 14, 2020                                                              St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

Mass Schedule until further notice: 
                               Saturday:   4:00 p.m. at St. Dominic 

         6:30 p.m. at St. Anthony 

                               Sunday:      8:00 a.m. at St. Anthony (This Mass will also be recorded and  

  posted online) 

         10:30 a.m. at St. Dominic 

                   Monday-Friday:     8:00 a.m. Mass at St. Anthony (This will also be recorded and  

  posted online) 

Vacation Bible School  

It has been decided that our tradition gathering for Vacation Bible School may not be in "the best interest" of our 

children and their families (in light of the Covid-19 restrictions)- therefore, we regret to announce that VBS has been 

canceled for this year. It had been scheduled for the beginning of June and then postponed to July- but we feel it 

best now to cancel for this year.   

In light of the idea of "distance learning"- I'd like to offer something for the children who would have attended 

VBS...so how about if we try this: I will put together "VBS-distance learning-packets" -which will include ideas for the 

children to explore with their families. The packets will be fairly simple- but will include some family activity ideas, 

perhaps snack ideas, craft directions (and perhaps a few supplies), and of course Scriptures...this will all be from 

the VBS curriculum we were going to use for this year's event.   

I will need to know how many packets to make up- so please, if you have children who might enjoy this (ages pre-

school through 5th grade)- simply contact me (Bonnie Nytes, DRE... at:  bonbrod12@gmail.com or call 222-5996) 

and let me know how many packets you would like and how old the children are who will use them. Packets may be 

picked up from the church office during the week of July 20th (we'll remind you again about this as the time is clos-

er). If you would like to "reserve" packets- please contact me by July 1. 

*Again, I am sorry that we are unable to gather for VBS this year- but I hope we can all hold on to 

the scripture which would be the theme for this year's VBS: 

" Glory to God, who is able to do far beyond all that we could ask or imagine by his power at work 

within us."   Ephesians 3:20 

First Communion/Confirmation 

Our dates for Confirmation/First Communion have been set; Candidates/parents will receive a letter with details 

including which "group" they will be in (as we will divide the classes to fit into the Covid-19 restrictions).  At this point 

we plan to follow guidelines to restrict the number of people in attendance at the Masses, and we will update these 

plans if guidelines change. 

At this time our Sacramental Schedule is as follows: 

 

3rd grade Confirmation/Communion Masses:                             7th/8th grade Confirmation Masses: 

Saturday, July 25th- 6:30 pm   (Group 1)                                      Saturday, August 1st - 6:30pm  (Group1) 

Sunday, July 26th- 10:30am  (Group 2)                                        Sunday, August 2nd  - 10:30 am  (Group 2) 

***Practice: July 22nd, Wednesday:                                            ***Practice: July 29th, Wednesday: 

       6:00pm  (Group 1)           7:30pm (Group 2)                                6:00pm  (Group 1)           7:30pm (Group 2)     
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June 14, 2020                                                                St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy    

Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Jim Freiburg 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Paul Stupasky 

Good Samaritan Home 

Barbara Boone 

Bickford Cottages 

Joanne Greving 

SUNSET 

Beverly Andrews 

     JUNE GROCERY ITEMS: 

Corn, Green Beans, Pork & Beans 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities 

Thank you! 

               

 Volunteer Needed: 

We are in need of a volunteer to serve Mass on Tues-

days at 8:00 a.m.  For more information call 

Paul Soebbing at 217-653-3571. 

St. Anthony Picnic                                    Postponed                

The Annual St. Anthony Picnic is going to be post-

poned.  Hopefully, we will be able to have a mini-

picnic, or perhaps a joint picnic with our Annual St. 

Dominic Junefest later on in the year. A letter and  raf-

fle chances to support our “non-picnic” picnic will be 

mailed to each family. 

Thank you for your support,  The Picnic Committee 

Junefest                       Postponed 

The St. Dominic Junefest is now POSTPONED until lat-

er on in the calendar year.  We planning of offer the 

2020 Junefest Big Prize Raffle as part of the St. Antho-

ny Picnic in July.  The raffle will feature fifty cash priz-

es, with the First, Second, and Third place prizes being 

$25,000, $10,000, and $5,000!  Information coming 

soon. 

 Parish Office Hours 
Closed Monday and Friday 

Open  Tues., Wed., Thurs.,  

8:00 a.m.-noon 

 

Due to current distancing 

restrictions, this year’s 19th 

Annual Raider Challenge 

will be VIRTUAL.  Partici-

pants are encouraged to 

complete a 5K/10K Run or 

Walk at a time and location 

convenient to you. You will be able to log your 

completion time on the website, if you choose.   

Participants will receive a T-Shirt, Finisher Med-

al, and Custom Certificate. These items can be picked up 

at a time and location TBD.  All funds received from this 

event support the Quincy Notre Dame High School Cross 

Country Team. 

    

  

 

 

Baby Bottle Blitz 

Father’s Day through July 12th 

Please take a baby bottle and fill it with money and re-

turn to church by July 12th to support CareNet.   

Thank you for your support. 

 

St. Peter Adoration Chapel  We thank those who among 

you are Adorers at the  St. Peter Adoration Chapel who 

have been praying at home. When we are able to open 

back up and physically pray at the Adoration Chapel, we 

would love more people to join us. The hours that are 

currently available: Monday:  12-1 a.m. on the 3rd, 4th & 

5th week of the month;  Tuesday:  2-3 a.m., 10-11 a.m. 

on the 1st, 3rd, & 5th week of the month;  1-2 p.m.;  3-4 

p.m.;  Wednesday: 1-2 a.m.;  3-4 p.m.;  Friday:  4-5 p.m. 

alternating weeks;  Saturday:  2-3 p.m. 

Contact Gina Wolf at 217-257-9966 by phone or text or 

Mary Voorhis at 217-653-3127 by phone with questions. 

Sunday:   8-9 a.m.  Thank you for your consideration. 
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St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy   June 14, 2020 

Almighty and eternal God, 

our refuge in every danger, 

to whom we turn in our distress; 

in faith we pray, 

look with compassion on the afflicted, 

grant eternal rest to the dead, comfort to mourners, 

healing to the sick, peace to the dying, 

strength to healthcare workers, wisdom to our leaders, 

and courage to reach out to all in love, 

so that together we may give glory to your holy name. 

 

Through our Lord Jesus Christ, your son, 

who lives and reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spir-

it, 

God, for ever and ever. 
 

Collect for the Mass “In Time of Pandemic”, 30-March-2020 
Congregation of Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments 

O Mary, you shine continuously on our journey 

   as a sign of salvation and hope. 

We entrust ourselves to you, Health of the Sick. 

At the foot of the Cross you participated in Jesus’ pain, 

   with steadfast faith. 

You, Salvation of the Roman People, know what we need. 

We are certain that you will provide, so that, 

   as you did at Cana of Galilee, 

   joy and feasting might return after this moment of trial. 

Help us, Mother of Divine Love, 

   to conform ourselves to the Father’s will 

   and to do what Jesus tells us: 

He who took our sufferings upon Himself, 

   and bore our sorrows to bring us, 

   through the Cross, to the joy of the Resurrection. Amen. 

We seek refuge under your protection, O Holy Mother of 

God. 

Do not despise our pleas – we who are put to the test – 

and deliver us from every danger, O glorious and blessed 

Virgin. 
Prayer of Pope Francis to Our Lady, Health of the Sick, 11-March-2020 


